Pisarik, Holly
Casserly, James <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov>
10/1/2015 9:53:50 AM

RE: Fw:[Followup/Clarification] For Gov. Haley - statutory violations of CCW restrictions at
Patriots Point in Charleston.

Thank you.

From: Casserly, James

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 9:50 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: Fw:[Followup/Clarification] For Gov. Haley - statutory violations of CCW restrictions at Patriots Point in
Charleston.

Done.

Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina
Department of Administration

1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of
Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.

From: Pisarik, Holly

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 3:20 PM

To: Casserly, James

Subject: FW: Fw:[Followup/Clarification] For Gov. Haley - statutory violations of CCW restrictions at Patriots Point in
Charleston.

Please route in the same manner as his original letter. Thanks.

From: Ron Klein [mailto:ronklein@ix.netcom.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 7:30 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Fw:[Followup/Clarification] For Gov. Haley - statutory violations of CCW restrictions at Patriots Point in Charleston.

After considering the letter | sent to you yesterday, a clarification may be in order. | want to not have a
specific comment misconstrued.

My use of the term "future killing field" is a simple expression of my concern as a law-abiding citizen
who has watched numerous reports in recent years - several in my home state of Colorado - due to
the criminal conduct that has been so frequently occurring in areas that are essentially "gun free
zones" due to laws and/or policies banning concealed carry in those locations. It simply opens up a
real potential for unstoppable mass crimes by mentally deranged individuals.

And, | happen to have a close friend who experienced an armed home invasion and he was fortunate
to have survived it. Thus | have strong opinions on the subject.

There is absolutely no reason to construe my comment as any kind of threat, and | am sure that you
understand that.
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If you wish to discuss this, you can reach me at (970) 481-4603.
Thank you.

Ronald D. Klein

>From: Ron Klein

>Sent: Sep 29, 2015 9:44 AM

>To: hollypisarik@gov.sc.gov

>Subject: For Gov. Haley - statutory violations of CCW restrictions at Patriots Point in Charleston.
>

>| was provided this email address to use to transmit this correspondence to Governor Haley.
>

>| trust you will see that she receives this so this serious matter can be properly addressed.
>

>Thank you.
>

>Ronald D. Klein
>
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